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I OPPOSE [HB 2982] as written. 

 

The concept of [HB 2982] is a good one and is overdue but the fees are too low. 

 

There is also going to be an increase in the "Department of Revenue and The State 

Marine Board"  staff required to carryout [HB 2982]. The aforementioned omission(s) 

is unfortunate but all too often is characteristic of proposed Oregonian legislation. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs and says,"[HB 2982] is a good idea." 

 


